
 

Date: November 4, 2024 

Subject: False Alarm at Toronto Facility, 1025 Lansdowne Avenue 

On Monday, November 4, 2024, at approximately 9:00 a.m., a fire alarm at BWXT Nuclear 
Energy Canada’s Toronto facility at 1025 Lansdowne Avenue, was accidentally activated during 
maintenance on the alarm panel, resulting in a response from Toronto Fire Services.  

Employees were evacuated, however, there was no fire or sprinkler activation.  

There are no health or safety risks posed to the public, environment, or employees as a result of 
this alarm. 

Visit our Public Disclosure Protocol webpage for more information on public disclosures.  

Contact us at questions@bwxt.com or 1.855.696.9588 if you have any questions.  
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